
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL

COUNCIL 20th November 2019

NOTICE OF MOTION

The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 
Rule 10 by Councillor L. Mallett:

Council notes the current issues of so called “fleece-hold” at Cofton Fields. 

Council further notes the trend in recent years, of the Council not taking on the public 
open space on new developments, abdicating accountability and leaving the 
residents to pay exorbitant charges to management companies. 

Council resolves that all newly created public open space should be managed and 
maintained directly by the Council. 


